
First Presbyterian, 2025 23rd St, Cody
Friday-Saturday, September 16-17

  Name __________________________________________________________________________
 

 Church__________________________________________________________________________
 

 Your Address ______________________________________________________________       
            

 City/State/ Zip__________________________________________________________________
             

 Phone_________________________ Email  __________________________________________
 

Food allergies/sensitivities/Special diet: _________________________________
 

Registration fees (September 9 Deadline for Registrations): $20 per person
(Includes Friday dinner, Saturday breakfast/sack lunch)

Hotel registration is up to individuals. Below is a list of lodging options. 
                                 

Amount enclosed                                                                                         $_________
 

Make checks payable to PW of Wyoming.  Mail completed registration to: 
 

Rhea Cooksey-Dixon, PO Box 455, Story, WY 82842
grdixon@trcable.tv 

 
Any questions, contact Carolyn McBurney  480-329-8998 or carolynmcburney@gmail.com .

 
HOTEL SUGGESTIONS:

Call directly to reserve: Mention "Presbyterian Women"
48 hour cancellation

Deadline September 10
                 Cody Super 8
                 730 Yellowstone Ave, Cody
                 307-527-6214
                 2 queen, non-smoking room: $175.00 +11% tax

                 Cody Legacy Inn & Suites (6 rooms held until Sept 10)
                 1801 Mountain View Ave, Cody
                 833-441-1195
                 2 queens, non-smoking room: $159.00+ 11% tax

                 Best Western Sunset Inn (4 rooms held until Sept 10)
                1601 8th St, Cody
                 307-587-4265
                1 king bed, non-smoking room: $181.00 +11% tax

 
There are many other hotels in Cody that can be booked on line or by phone.Some less expensive, some are more.

Advise against Beartooth, Holiday Lodge and Big Bear motels
 



Looking for ways to attract new members?

DOES YOUR PW
PROGRAMMING NEED

A JUMP START?

We're blessed to have a strong curriculum through
Presbyterian Women's Horizon Magazine- 

CELEBRATING SABBATH is going to be a joy to study! 
But aren't we all on the lookout for new ideas, speakers,

workshops that go beyond our day-to-day activities?
Your Presbyterian Women Coordinating Team is dedicated

to help you find new ways of doing ministry in your
churches, so as a part of this year's Annual Meeting , we are
hosting a round-table workshop to share ideas for no-stress 

workshops, projects, and other activities from around the
country.  But we need YOU to help us make it happen. By

meeting with the leaders in our Presbytery, we can establish
a Speaker's Bureau and even some one-day regional

workshops that busy women would find convenient and
compelling enough to attend.  Soon, you will be receiving a

questionnaire to get the ball rolling!
Make plans to join us and let's JUMP START our

Presbyterian Women Programs! 
SEE YOU IN SEPTEMBER!


